
 

 

   GCIM and Kingdom Building International—Missions Reimagined  

 

A new outreach of GCIM just took place in August. We  
partnered with Kingdom Building International to host a  
retreat for missionaries and international pastors in Hilton 
Head, South Carolina. 

Nine individuals from five different nations gathered  
together for a time of rest and refreshment, as well as  
an opportunity to exchange ideas and solutions concerning 
issues that missionaries and church leaders face. A great 
deal of time focused on personal issues relating to retire-
ment, financial planning, personal health, and well-being.  

This was an amazing week. We have already received 
feedback from all the attendees that this retreat was  
unlike anything that they have attended in the past.  
This is a comment from one of our attendees – “I can 
look back and sincerely say that God did beyond what  
I expected. I have a lot to think about concerning all  
that was said and done! I am leaving blessed to be  
a blessing! After this week I will be a better Husband,  
Father to my children, and Pastor. I am eternally  
thankful for all that made this week possible!”                                                                             

                                            GCIM is excited about partnering with this ministry to enhance  
                                                                    our outreach to international pastors and missionaries. We are  
                                                                     already in the planning stages of duplicating this retreat in other  
                                                                      nations of the world. Also, this fall, we have ministry engage- 
                                                                       ments scheduled in Canada, Singapore, and Vietnam. In Canada,  
                                                                        we will be speaking at three different churches and an alumni  
                                                                         event. While in SE Asia, I will speak at a church in Singapore  
                                                                          and then travel to Vietnam to meet with some key leaders  
                                                                          there. We are excited to see all thay God has in store. 

Summer is often a season when people take spe-
cial time to get together with family and friends. 
Connections like that are a gift, and we feel the 
same way. We are always encouraged when we 
have the opportunity to speak at partner churches 
in the US. Over the past few months, we connect-
ed with Real Life Church in Bettendorf, Iowa,  
pastored by Roger and Tammy Adkins; and Miracle 
Revival Center in St. Louis, MO, pastored by Mark 
Slay. Both pastors were such gracious hosts.  

By the time you receive this newsletter, we will 
have just spoken at Harvest Bible Church in  
Stockton, CA, pastored by Mark and Pam Butler, as 
well. This fall, we will be at Faith Hope Love Church 
in Moorhead, MN, pastored by Ron and Eileen 
Bakken. Our Moorhead meeting will have a special 
focus on Prayer, especially intercessory prayer, 
targeting areas the Lord directs us to pray for.  

In the coming year, it is our desire to visit as many 
of our partner churches as possible. Please contact 
us so we can schedule a time to share what has 
been happening through this ministry! 

www.gcinternational.org 

2023 Summer Newsletter: 

Visit our website at 
www.gcinternational.org and click on 

Attend a Meeting to see our  
full calendar of events and where we 
will be both Stateside and overseas!  
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 FLP Chinese Continues to Expand! 
 

We continue to produce faith-building materials for Chinese-speaking people around the world. 
Mainland China, however, remains our primary audience.  

We now have 35 resources available at our flpchinese.com website. Our 
latest publications and videos by Kenneth E. Hagin include: 

• Seven Vital Steps to Receiving the Holy Spirit (Book)  

• Understanding the Name of Jesus (Video)  

• The Precious Blood of Jesus (Video)  

Our Latest Website Statistics: 

• Total overall downloads 93,222. 

• The top download titles for July were: Seven Vital Steps to  
Receiving the Holy Spirit, Jesus: Name Above All Names, and  
a tie between The Bible Way to Receive the Holy Spirit 
Exceedingly Growing Faith, and What to do When Faith  
Seems Weak and Victory Lost.  

Our new FLP Chinese YouTube Channel (youtube.com/
@flpchinesekennethehagin) has also been live for six 
months now. We currently have: 

• 38 subscribers  

• 693 total views and 

• 95 hours of teaching logged as watched. 

• The most popular video watched is  
       Incline Thine Ear 

Our next FLP Chinese Project is to develop and provide audio-
books for as many of our current titles as possible. We are in 
the first phase of our research, but production costs for just  
the mini-books could be between $370 and $420 per title. 

Please agree with us for the right individuals  
and resources to begin this project. We want  
to begin launching titles this year. If you are 
interested in giving toward this project, use the 
QR code here, or visit our website giving page.  

Thank you again for your love and faithful support! Your partnership is vital to accomplish all that 
God has called us to do. We value and appreciate your connection with us as we continue running 
our race and fulfilling God's vision.  
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